

School of Engineering & School of Visual and Build Environments

Virtual Open House November 14, 2020 10:00 am – 12:00 pm

Please join us on Saturday, November 14th for our Engineering Open House. Come learn about our Engineering programs, admission criteria, financial aid, and new facility.

Engineering

Mechanical Engineering Electrical and Computer Engineering Civil Engineering

Engineering Technology

Mechanical Engineering Technology Product Design Engineering Technology Computer and Electrical Engineering Technology

Everyone will have an opportunity to speak with faculty and advisors in each program.

Please register so we can send you more information including the web link to the event. <u>Engineering Open House Registration.</u>

We look forward to meeting you, your families, and friends and becoming your first choice for engineering education.

For more information contact:

All Programs

Professor Phil Rufe School of Engineering Interim Director prufe@emich.edu 734-487-2040

Civil Engineering Only

Professor Suleiman Ashur, Director School of Visual and Built Environments sashur@emich.edu 734-487-1832

Follow us on Instagram "emu engineering"